
 
Dear St.Joseph’s Primary School parents and guardians, 
 
The school will be holding its annual school photography day on: Thursday 
February 13th, 2020. All orders for student photographs must be placed online 
prior to this date. To order please follow the instructions below: 
 
1:  Go to www.watsonphoto.com.au  and click ‘SCHOOL ONLINE ORDERS’. 
 
2:  Enter this shootkey to access online ordering:  78UAR4EM 
 
3:  Choose to order for individual and/or family (siblings) photos. 
 
4:  Enter student name & contact details. 
 
5:  Choose a photo package from the options available by adding to cart. 
 
6:  View cart to proceed to checkout or click ‘Order Another’ for   
     other individual and/or sibling group photos.   
 
7:  Choose any bonus products, such as fridge magnets, bag tags & keyrings. 
 
8:  Click checkout to pay with card or paypal account. 
 
Additional info: 
 
• To view package details, go to: https://www.watsonphoto.com.au/primary-packs  
• All orders placed by 13th February will be delivered to the school approx. 4 weeks after 

photo day. 
• New orders will be accepted up to 10 days after photo day. Orders received after 

February 23rd, 2020 will incur an additional 20% fee. 
• Family photos are only for families at St.Josephs. 
• There are four individual photo package options. Prices range from $25 to $58. 
• Family photo packages range in price from $15 to $35. 
• Bonus products are only available with individual & family print packs. 
• For students with more than one parent or guardian who wish to purchase photos – 

please order using the same shootkey above. Your order will arrive at the school with 
your name clearly labelled on the front of photo folder and be distributed by the school 
as you request. 


